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Our August meeting will be held Sunday, August 10th, 2:00 P.M. in the 

Colorado Springs Police Department, Gold Hill Division (South West) 
Community Room 

955 West Moreno Avenue 

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 

 

AGENDA 
 

I. Introduction of guests and new members 

II. Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 

IV. Old Business 

V. New Business 

VI. August Exhibit Talks 

VII. Intermission Break 

VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 

IX. Society Regular Auction 

X. Door Prizes Drawing 

XI. Adjournment 
 

July Meeting 
 

  Twenty-eight members and two guests, Ena P. and Tommy C. were in attendance at our Sunday afternoon meeting.  
  The secretary’s report as published in the July newsletter was given and accepted. 

  The treasurer’s July report was given and accepted.  
 

July Business 
 

  One guest, Ena P. applied and was accepted into Society membership.  Welcome Ena! 
  Our VP, Rick A. presided with the absence of Terry Cl. 
  Frank K. told of his very unpleasant experience of becoming ill at the beginning of the coin show. He thanked all the 
helpers that did a “great job” with set-up and take-down and to Paul H. for the use of the trailer for the transport of coin 
cases. 
  George M. presented a secretaries bill for April, May and June that was motioned to be paid. 

 

July Door Prize Winners 
 

  Members winning door prizes were; Wayne W., Chuck M., Bill C., Swede K., Ena P., and Rick A. 
 

July Volunteer Prize Winner 
 

  Our show volunteer’s worker award will start next month. 
 

July Auction 
 

  A twelve lot auction was held with eight lots selling. 
 

August Exhibit Talks 
 

  All members are invited to participate in our exhibit talks. What is needed is displaying the item(s) with a short talk or 
explanation of the exhibit. 

 

CWNA Notice 
 

  A notice from the association President, Howard Hinsey, was given on June 18th that the Colorado-Wyoming 
Numismatic Association is going to cease operations.   

 

ANA’s Web Space Page 
 

   Our website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) or (cscc.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with this, asking the 
membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to the site. Our monthly newsletters and club 
information may also be viewed on the website. 
  

July Exhibit Talks were given by four members 
 

1.) George M.  (Street Breakfast Tokens) an incomplete selection of Colorado Springs tokens 

2.) Terry Cr.  (Sixteen Tons) Bonanza Mine tokens for merchandise only 

3.) Mark E.  (www.varietyvista.com) giving info on Jefferson Nickel varieties  

4.) Dan U. (Cornbelt Coin Club) memories of the extinct Bloomington-Normal Illinois club 
 

July Winning Exhibitor was Terry Cr. 
 

George Mountford, Secretary 

http://csns.anaclubs.org/
http://www.varietyvista.com/

